
1 March 16, 1992 

Gorcrnor Booth Gardner 
I Governor's OWce 

I 
Legtslativc Buildin 
Olympia, WA 985 %I 

Dear Governor Gardner: 

We are writing to ask for your favorable consideration of ESHB-2274, an act relating to 
I employee privacy. 

1 This legislation provides that employees' lawful activities during non-working hours will. 

I remain privare and not subject to employer scrutiny. In today's society, an employee's right 
I to h~pp~ness must embrace the right to pursue individual lifestyles. We believe th~s 

legislation provides such flexibility without reducing in any way an employer's right to take 
appropriate action for unlawful activities. 

Thank you in advance for your support on BHB-2274. 

Sinc:rcly, 

THE WASH'INGTON STATE COUNCIL OF FIRE FIGHTERS 
I n 

Howard Vietzke 
kgiilative Director 
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